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TO: County Office Employees 

FROM: SCCOE & SEIU 

DATE: January 17, 2023 

RE: Joint Update on Negotiations With SEIU 

The County Office and SEIU bargaining teams have reached a tentative agreement on a 2-year 
closed contract from September 1, 2022, through August 31, 2024.  

The parties agreed to a 10% salary increase for the 2022/2023 contract year and a 5% salary 
increase for the 2023/2024 contract year for all members of the OSS, OTBS, and Paraeducators 
Units. All positions in the Paraeducators Unit will also receive an additional salary increase of 
2.5% 


